
Message 

From: 

Sent : 
Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

6/3/20119 :02 :18 AM 

ALE0000178 

To: 

CC: 
John Glicksman [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JOHN .GLICKSMAN] 

Victoria Scoffield [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE 

GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=VICTORIA.DOUCETIE]; Brian Bentz [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE 

GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BENTZB]; Sandra DiPonio [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE 

GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SANDRA.DIPONIO] 

Subject: Agreement 

Good Morning John: 
Further to my e-mails from yesterday, the original documents that you sent through are now completely accurate and 
require no changes. 
The Clerk has been thoroughly briefed by me. Previously the discussion had taken place between the Mayor and the 
Deputy Mayor. I have also informed both Parties that Brian and I will be requesting a meeting over the next two or 
three weeks as time permits. 
Please let me know if you have time available early next week to discuss the next steps for Powerstream. More 
specifically, I would like to discuss an opportunity for a third party guest speaker to present to a regional group at Blue 
Mountain as well as Powerstream participation in some special events taking place over the summer. 
As an fyi, I have learned that Callus has completed their evaluation using KPMG. This step is in keeping with the 
timelines discussed several weeks ago. 
Please provide direction on who you would like copied on our e-mails. 
Thanks and have a great weekend. 
Kind Regards, 
Paul 

Hon. Paul Bonwick, P.C. 

Compenso Communications Inc. 
186 Hurontario St., Suite 203 
Collingwood, ON 

L9Y 4T4 
Ph:705.445.8540 
F: 705.443.8668 


